


Upcoming Events 
& Information 

‣Children’s Sunday School Christmas Parties - 
Children’s Christmas Parties will be Saturday, 

December 4th during Church-Wide Outreach. You 

may drop your kids off in their respective 

classrooms at 10 AM and pick them up no later than 

11:30 AM. Pizza will be provided.  

‣Children’s Choirs Rehearsal - There will be 
rehearsal for all children’s choirs immediately after 

the children’s Christmas parties. You can pick up 

your children in the foyer no later than 1 PM 

‣Congratulations - Congratulations to Rachel and 
Jamison Hirsch on the arrival of Brock Cedric on 

Tuesday, November 16th! 
Retrieve your lost items from the tote under 

the counter at the South Welcome Center. All 

items left will be discarded. 



Weekly Counts

11/14/2021 2021 YTD

Tithes & Offerings $27,209 $1,573,070

Planned $31,154 $1,433,084

Missions $5,944 $390,266

Vision $1,511 $193,351

Worship Bible Classes 

Attendance 658 560

Prayer Requests
Tommy Ray, Milton Hathcock

Snow Camp 2022 is Feb. 13-18. 
There are still openings. To 
reserve your place, make your 
$75 registration payment 
online. If you have questions, 
contact John Mardirosian.


